
IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Maplecrest Widening Project: Soon construction will resume on Maplecrest 

Rd. Please be mindful when entering and exiting the neighborhood.  

Reminder: Golf Carts and ATV’s are not allowed on any sidewalk, alley, 

street, highway or any other public place per Fort Wayne city code 74.40.  

Spring Clean-Up: Beginning March 29, the Fort Wayne Street Department 

will begin collecting biodegradable paper lawn/garden bags placed by the 

curb. Residents are asked to call 311 after they have filled and placed the 

bags at the curb. The bags will then be collected within two business days.  

MCA Board of Directors (Nominations by members in October) 
Beaverbrook   April Jensen   602-9040 
Birchdale (MG)   Joan White   486-1995 
Birchdale (MP)   Maryanne Rich   417-6163 
Brooklawn & Woodcrest  Sabrina Loving   310-7256 
Clovercrest   Jim Brown & Cindy Smith  485-0277 
Fernbank   Jim Brown & Cindy Smith  485-0277 
Glenview Dr & Glenview Ct Dick & Jean Uhrick  485-8562 
Kenfield  & Lawnwood  Sabrina Loving   310-7256 
Kirkdale    Earl & Dee Welty   485-7161 
Maplecrest     Curtis Eastes   402-0599 
Midfield    Mike & Marie Barrett  485-9052 
Oakleaf    Patty Brown   444-9327 
Sandhurst   Abbey Jauregui   740-5348 
Springwood   Joe Rich    417-6163 
Sunland                                                April Jensen   602-9040 
Trier                              Joe Rich    417-6163 
Wedgewood   Abbey Jauregui   740-5348 

  Maplewood Community 

Association 

Spring/Summer  2021 

April 3rd  1 - 3pm  ….………………………………………………………………….Easter Bunny  

April 10th  1-3pm ……….……………………………………...……Easter Bunny  Rain Date  

April 26th at 7pm ….………………………………..Semi-Annual Association Meeting 

                (Located at: St. Joe Community Hall) 

May 14th & 15th …………..…………………………………..…....Association Garage Sales 

Maplewood.Community@yahoo.com 

PO Box 15816 Fort Wayne, IN 46885 

www.MaplewoodCommunity.org 

Like us on Facebook and keep up with all the 

Maplewood Community Association news year-

round. On Facebook, search in Groups for 

Maplewood Community Association. 
 

Not a fan of Facebook? Download the NextDoor app in your app store and 

make an account to connect with more of your neighbors today! 

 Connect With Us 

Board Member Spotlight 

Mike Barrett — President of the Association 

“I have lived here since 1976 and enjoy our 

wonderful neighbors. My wife Marie and I 

have 4 girls, 11 grandchildren, and 4 great 

grandchildren. I've been on the board for 

about 7 years. I am semi-retired, enjoy yard 

work and working at church.”  

Volunteer with us! Have ideas for how the association can improve or 

want to get more involved with your community? Email Us!  

Maplewood.Community@yahoo.com  

owner
Stamp



The Easter Bunny will not be able to make it this year but 
they are sending some helpers to share sweet treats in our neigh-
borhood. Bunny’s friends will ride through the association on April 
3rd (Rain date of April 10th) from 1-3pm. Watch for a vehicle trans-
porting Bunny’s friends driving slowly past your home and come to 
the curb to receive your treat!   

 

For safety: Trier/Maplecrest children should come inside the association streets. 
Please drive slowly and do not pass the Easter Bunny.  

Treasures Report 
The Maplewood Community Association is currently saving toward new entrance 
signs and our dues are making it possible! New signs will be installed upon comple-
tion of the Maplecrest widening project and a grant from the city is also helping 
offset costs to make this possible. To review the full Treasures Report please visit: 
www.maplewoodcommunity.org/.  

Is spring cleaning calling your name? There couldn't be a 
better time to clean out that spare bedroom or closet! Join 
the association garage sale this May and put those unused 
items up for sale.  

Want free advertising for your sale? Join our Association Facebook page!   

Association Garage Sale 

May 14th & 15th  

 Trash/Recycling Bins Keep our community looking great by 
moving your trash and recycling bins inside of your garage or to the 
side of your home when not at the curb for pickup. Contact the ACC 
if you choose to install some type of screen to block the view of your 
trash cans.  

Architectural Control Committee 

All construction, repair, replacement, structure installation, or improvement of any 

type must have approval from the ACC. Items required for approval include, prima-

ry home, shed, driveway and fence. Make the ACC form the first step in your 

planned renovation. The form is available at: www.maplewoodcommunity.org 

The proposal for a neighborhood park has been submitted to Fort Wayne Parks and 

Recreation. Sheldon Park, would be located between the Maplewood Park 

and Cambridge Oaks subdi-

visions on Sheldon Drive. 

Preliminary designs for this 

project show a playground, 

some parking area, and 

possibly a walking path. 

Mailboxes With the ongoing Maplecrest con-

struction, the association has proposed a project 

to help enhance curb appeal in the neighborhood 

by purchasing and installing new Mailboxes 

throughout our community. This proposal will be 

discussed and voted on during our next association 

meeting on April 26, 2021 at 7:00pm at the St. Joe Community Hall. Have 

thoughts that you would like to share with the neighborhood? Make sure to 

attend the meeting so your opinions can be heard! 

Can’t attend the meeting? Scan the QR code with the 
camera app on your phone and click the link to access 
and complete the survey before the April 26th meeting 
so we can share your thoughts.  

QR Code not your style? Type in this web address on 
your internet browser to complete the survey.   
https://forms.gle/8nH8YG4D67ZqRD2K8  

The association is collecting  Contact Information 

for every household in the neighborhood. This information 

will be used for association purposes only and will not be 

shared. Please send your name, address, and phone num-

ber to Maplewood.Community@yahoo.com  

The association is collecting  Donations to benefit the 

St. Joseph Township pantry. Donations help our community 

members who need assistance during this time. Please 

bring unused paper products and/or personal hygiene 

items to the next association meeting to join in our dona-

tion effort. Can’t make it to the meeting, but still want to donate? Email  

Maplewood.Community@yahoo.com with your donation request and a member of 

the association will coordinate donation pick-up with you.   

http://www.maplewoodcommunity.org/
http://www.maplewoodcommunity.org/
https://forms.gle/8nH8YG4D67ZqRD2K8

